Homework on the Weekends 

Is it Beneficial?

By: Sydnie
In middle and high schools and even in some elementary schools, homework is 

assigned to students to complete over the weekend. The question is “Is it Beneficial?” In my opinion weekends are a time with no school and I think that homework should not interfere with time for family and friends. Some families may also be too busy doing other activates to allow their children time to complete the assignment.


I took a survey, out of the four parents I asked all of them agreed that homework should not be assigned over the weekends. I also asked three students from different schools if they agreed with the parents and they all did.


The survey shows that most people agree that homework should be assigned over the weekend. I don’t enjoy homework even on school days and I think that even having homework over the weekends is just too much for some children to handle.


